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Information point

• Cedefop (together with ETF) has prepared a well-
received background paper on key competences 
on VET for the ACVT meeting on  20-21 April

• This background paper was based on information 
provided by ReferNet thematic perspectives 

• Together with the European Commission’s 
background paper it has informed the discussions 
on the review of the 2006 key competence 
framework



Discussion

Opinion of ReferNet partners is welcomed by the 
Commission on the following topics: 

• developments and challenges presented in the 
Commission’s paper and possible other considerations 
you deem relevant for the review of the key 
competences framework; 

• particular areas of the current key competences 
framework you consider need most revision and 
comment on considerations for possible changes 
presented in the paper; 

• suggestions for better use of the key competences 
framework. 



Public consultation

• ReferNet members may submit their views 
directly through a public consultation until 
19 May (see information of 3 March 2017): 

http://ec.europa.eu/education/consultations/lif
elong-learning-key-competences-2017_en

http://ec.europa.eu/education/consultations/lifelong-learning-key-competences-2017_en


http://www.cedefop.europa.eu/en/publications-and-
resources/country-reports/key-competences-in-vet

ReferNet perspectives on key competences:
all received input online
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